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Dear 8th Grade Students and Parents/Guardians,

As we start to plan for the upcoming 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony we wanted to give you
information regarding this year's ceremony. Our 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony will be in person. The
ceremony will be held on Wednesday, June 2nd at 9:00am in the school quad. We will be following the
safety guidance from the CDPH and Yolo County Public Health.

Students are to check in at 8:00am at school to go through the health screening process at the
playground gate to get prepared for the ceremony.

The main gate for the ceremony will open at 8:30am for attendees to go through the health screening
process and masks are required. This year's ceremony will have a limited number of attendees due to
the current health guidelines. 8th Grade students can have a maximum of two guests total. Tickets for
the ceremony will be collected at the entrance located next to our library.

Due to having students both in person and virtual we need your help with some information. Please
complete the 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony Survey to let us know if your child will be participating in

this year's ceremony.

We have also included the 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony Flyer for your information.
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